
	 

	

	
	

The	residents	of	Orange	voted	in	the	November	2016	election	that	the	
Board	of	Education		(BOE)	members	would	be	elected	by	the	citizens	of	

Orange,	and	not	appointed	by	the	Mayor.		
Currently	there	are	seven	BOE	members,	however,	an	elected	Board	

requires	nine	members	by	State	Statute.	
The	City	of	Orange	Board	of	Education	will	hold	a	Special	Election	on	

March	14,	2017,	for	the	two	additional	members.		
	

The	petitions	are	now	available	in	the	Office	of	the	City	Clerk	between	
the	hours	of	8:30	A.M.	through	4:30	P.M.			
The	City	Clerk’s	Office	is	located	at:	

	29	North	Day	Street,	
	Orange,	New	Jersey	07050			

Room	303	(on	the	third	floor)	
Or		

You	may	obtain	a	copy	from	the	City	of	Orange	Township	Website	
http://www.ci.orange.nj.us	

	Or		
From	the	Orange	Public	Schools	Website	

	http://www.orange.k12.nj.us	
	

The	filing	deadline	for	petitions	is	January	23,	2017.			
Petitions	should	be	returned	to	the	Office	of	the	City	Clerk	on	or	before	

January	23,	2017	by	4:00	P.M.	
			
	

Joyce	L.	Lanier	
City	Clerk	

Adekunle	O.	James	
Orange	Board	of	Education	

Secretary	
	 	 	 	 	


